
Cross Lutheran School   Preschool-8th Grade 
Guiding children to learn, to love, and to live under the grace of God’s forgiveness. 

Phone: 989-453-3330                  Website: www.crosslutheranschool.org 
 

NEWS for the week of May 1, 2017 

K-8 ● Progress Reports will be sent home with your child this week. 

● May 3- Afternoon Chapel, 12:45 

● May 19- TALL Team Building Day  

○ Grades 3-8 will travel by TAT Bus from the school to the park in Bad Axe. 

○ Grades K-2 will have a normal school day. 

○ More info coming soon 

● May 26- ½ Day of School; 11:00 dismissal 

● May 29- Memorial Day; No School 

● June 2- Last Day of School; 1:45- Closing Chapel and Kindergarten Graduation 

● June 4- Eighth Grade Graduation during Church service.  Service begins at 9:30. 

Preschool 
and  K-8 

● May 14- CEA Pancake Breakfast, 10:00 a.m.- 1:00 p.m. 
● Chapel offerings this month go toward Pigeon District Library.   Throughout the year, 

chapel offerings will also be used to support Djenika, a student in Haiti. 

Preschool 
 

● Field trip to Thumb Octagon Barn May 11.  The TAT bus is full now.  You may drive 

& meet us there.  Adults that will be attending:  please make sure you bring $2 for 

the admission and give it to a volunteer. 

● Our snack pantry needs a little boost to get us through the month of May.  Fresh 

fruit, veggies, crackers, yogurt, etc. are all welcome.  (Please NO sweets) 

● Parent helpers are needed through May 25, as teachers will be doing spring 

assessments.  Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday are the best days to help.  You 

may stay from 1:00-2:00 during center time, or spend the afternoon with us.  See a 

teacher or sign up on the bulletin board outside the classroom if you’d like to help. 

● Thanks to classroom helpers Liz Kuhl, Meagan Fritz & Carrie Krzeszewski.   Thanks 

to Bethany for snacks and a new popcorn popper for the classroom! 

Band ● Practice slips are due on Tuesdays. 50 minutes of practice per week is expected. 
● Practice Champion: Emily! 
● 100 Minute Club: Level 16- Emily * Level 18- Grace S. * Level 27- Grace M. * Level 

30 - Cassie 
● Questions?  Contact Mrs. Zick at wendy@crosslutheranschool.org 
● Weebly:  http://mrszicksbandroom.weebly.com/ 

4th Quarter Hot Lunch Payments are now due! Final Tuition is now due! 
 
If Tuition Assistance is being requested for the remainder of this school year, please turn in your 
applications. The due date for them is TODAY! 
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